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From: Kathy Jacob 
Sent: Saturday, July 08, 2017 10:17 AM 
To: CityClerk 
Subject: El Dorado Library 

Dear Sirs, 

Please forward this to whomever should read it.  I am appalled that something like this renaming comes before 
the Council with a 'recommend' when EVERYONE  here is against it. 

The online poll available to us shows only  ERROR messages when we vote. 

How dare the  Agenda be presented  with a suggestion of approval on this measure? 

Kindly inform me as to the decision behind this egregious lack of judgement. 

Sincerely, 

-- 
  Kathy Jacob 
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